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New Safety Recall Advanced Communication – V48 
 
FCA US LLC (FCA US) has announced a safety recall on certain 2018 Model Year 
through 2019 Model Year (DS) RAM 1500 vehicles.  
 
 
REASON FOR THIS SAFETY RECALL 
Some of the above vehicles may have been built with an incomplete rear driveshaft 
weld fusion that may result in the weld cracking and potential for the driveshaft to 
fracture. A fractured rear driveshaft could separate from the tube yoke, pull out of the 
transfer case and hit the ground while driving. This could result in road debris and may 
result in a loss of motive power if the vehicle is in rear wheel drive mode at the time. 
Both conditions can cause a vehicle crash without prior warning. 
 
 
SERVICE ACTION 
FCA US will conduct a voluntary safety recall to replace the rear driveshaft on all 
affected vehicles. The remedy for this condition is not currently available.  Dealers will 
be notified of the launch of this safety recall by way of established communication 
methods.  This recall is estimated to launch in 2nd Quarter of 2019.  
 
 
We ask that you please take the time to ensure that your personnel are aware of this 
communication and are prepared to execute a customer friendly process for inquiries 
regarding involved vehicles. 
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